
 
 

 
We’re in it to win it – working together to continue 
empowering our clients and their employees 
 
It’s been said that adversity brings out the best in us. As more and more people across the country are 
being impacted by the coronavirus (COVID-19), we want you, our clients and their employees to know 
that Gowan Consulting remains firmly committed to our vision of providing sustainable health and 
disability management solutions. 
 
What’s changed? 
 
To protect their employees and stem the spread of the coronavirus, many of our clients including BMO, 
Scotiabank, CIBC and UBISOFT have mandated that no on-site appointments can take place until further 
notice. We are counting on you to find ways to continue supporting our clients and their employees during 
this challenging time.  
 
What can you do? 
 
If you have assessment or treatment sessions scheduled, work with the accommodation advisor or 
employee’s manager to determine whether they could be delivered virtually (by phone or video 
conferencing).  
 



 
 

Do you have clients that you visit at their homes or in the community? If you have any concerns that 
meeting your clients in-person might put you or the employee at risk, then please consider conducting 
the session virtually or postponing the session altogether.     
 
If you need to be self quarantined, please let us know so that we can determine how to best continue 
supporting you and your clients.  
 
How will we support you? 
 
We will be scheduling calls to share ideas and experiences. This is your opportunity to let us know how 
we can best support you. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to our office or contact me directly if you have any specific concerns.  
 
Be well. Together, we will move forward.  
 


